
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                       WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23, 2016 

 

CONTACT: Dan Weingarten, MDOT Office of Communications, 906-485-6322, ext. 136 

           weingartend@michigan.gov 

   

MDOT plans meeting to discuss  

Hancock streetscape project 
  

WHAT: 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) and the City of Hancock have scheduled a 

public information meeting for this summer's project to reconstruct US-41 (Reservation and 

Quincy streets) in downtown Hancock.   

 

WHO: 

MDOT staff 

City of Hancock staff 

Hebert Construction (project contractor) staff 

Interested residents 

  

WHEN: 

Tuesday, April 5, 2016 

6-7:30 p.m.  

  

WHERE: 

First United Methodist Church 

Community Room  

401 Quincy St. 

Hancock 

 

Special accommodations: Accommodations can be made for persons with disabilities and 

limited English speaking ability. Large print materials, auxiliary aids or the services of 

interpreters, signers, or readers available upon request. Please call 517-373-9534 to request at 

least seven days before meeting date. 
  

BACKGROUND: 
MDOT is reconstructing US-41 (Reservation and Quincy streets) in Hancock in 2016 and will 

work on Front Street and the M-26 ramp in 2017. Work includes removing and replacing the 

 
 



existing roadway, with drainage improvements. Streetscape work includes decorative street 

lighting, curb bump-outs and landscape plantings. The City of Hancock will be performing water 

main and sanitary sewer improvements in addition to MDOT's work. The work is scheduled to 

begin in April and be completed in July 2017.  

 

### 

 
Download MDOT's Mi Drive traffic information app: www.michigan.gov/drive 

 

www.michigan.gov/drive  |  www.twitter.com/MichiganDOT  |  www.facebook.com/MichiganDOT 


